
DPW/BPD Building Committee Meeting Minutes 
March 18, 2020, Zoom Meeting (Due to COVID-19 Restrictions) 

Meeting called to order at 5:03 members in attendance Anne Marie Mahoney, Judith Ananian 
Sarno,Tom Gatzunis, John Marshall assistant Town Administrator, Roy Epstein, Ara Yogurtian, 
Ted Gallante, Fitzie Cowing, Megan McCallan, Steve Rosales, Anthony Ferrante, Mike Smith, 
Bill Shea, Richard McLaughlin, Jamie MacIsaac, Jay Marcotte, Mike Santoro. 

● Open Session begins
● Update on gas tank - received update on complete tank removal, estimated at 40-45K
● GVW would like decision on our preferred course of action within 2 weeks
● On to soils Ara and Glenn have questions regarding soils.  Can the committee comment

on extend that soils were brought to incinerator site?  Tom answers, none.  No soils
were brought to the incinerator site of the town.   With the answer being zero, there are
no further questions.

● Tom explains that there is substantial paperwork surrounding soil removal and all soils
left the site and town completely.

● Chair Mahoney declares that the meeting will enter into executive session for the
purpose of discussion contract negotiations that may have legal ramifications.  Chair
Mahoney states that at the conclusion of executive session we will not re-enter open
session

● Roll call to enter executive session, unanimous approval



●  


